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Memorandum Oregon Water Resources 
Department 
Water Rights Service Division 

 
To: LL-1926 & LL-1927 (Madison Ranches Inc.)       

From: Mary Bjork 

Date: 6-23-2022 

Regarding: Water Availability Statement – additional language 

 

On June 16, 2022, Greg Silbernagel - Watermaster, District 5, submitted the following additional 
language to be included as part of his Water Availability Statement for the referenced limited 
licenses: 
 
“No water may be diverted when the Butter Creek Management Plan is in effect. This is because 
permitted rights do not participate in the accumulation/rotation plan associated with the Butter 
Creek Management Plan. Diversion under this limited license would be a junior user to these 
permitted rights.” 
 
 


